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SIBYLS HILFIELD WEEKEND: 
FRIDAY OCTOBER 28TH – SUNDAY 30TH OCTOBER 2016. 

 
This weekend is intended for Sibyls Members only. Please 

apply to join the Sibyls if you wish to attend. 
 

 
Following the success of last year’s Sibyls Weekend at Hilfield Anglican 
Franciscan Friary in Dorset, a further weekend has been booked for the 28- 
30th October 2016, which is NOT a bank holiday. There will however be much 
time for discussing and relaxing. Saturday afternoon will be kept free and I am 
sure that entertainment will be provided on the Saturday Night.  

 
The anticipated theme is “The Travellers 
Way”. St Francis was a traveller. We are 
anticipating input from one of the Brothers, 
and from someone who is part time 
Chaplain to Gypsies, Travellers and Roma 
in the Salisbury Diocese. We are all 
travellers in our own journeys, and we are 
hoping that insights from other who have 
encountered their own journeys of 
challenge and discrimination will help us in 
our journeys through life and the gender 
divide. 
 
We will be self-catering for breakfast and 
the evening meal, and joining the Brothers 
for lunch 
 

Booking details and further information will be made available to the Sibyls 
members via the Newsletter. 
 
If you wish to join the Sibyls, please email enquiries@sibyls.co.uk  or write to: 

The Sibyls. 10, Ffordd Las, Rhyl, LL18 2DY 

 
 
For more information on the programme, contact sgen4144@gmail.com   
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